
Hartwood PTO General Meeting  

Zoom Meeting- January 3, 2022  

Members Present: Amy Yates, Steph Conklin, Mandy Gallagher, Allison Waynik, Ashley Marutiak, Rachel 

Fischbaugh, Jan Fox, Stephanie McCarthy 

1. Welcome! Thank you for being here and being a part of the HPTO! (Amy Y): 

a. Introduction of the PTO board and all attending parents, members. 

2. Financial report and updates (Mandy):  

a. HPTO budget is still in good standing 

b. Recent expenses include the shirts for field trips and gift cards for families in 

need. 

c. New/expected deposits include membership dues, recent Dine & Donate and 

Square 1 Art checks. 

d. HPTO approved request from Dr. Fischbaugh to aid with purchase of new chairs 

for the computer lab.  

3. HPTO Directory Update (Amy A):  

a. Hartwood Student Directory should be available soon for ALL families at 

Hartwood Elementary School.  

4. Other Business & Closing: 

a. Holiday Parties ran smoothly and were a huge success! Thank you for 

everyone’s efforts and hard work to ensure all classrooms had a wonderful time!  

b. Valentines Day Party coming next 2/11/22- more info and sign ups to come soon. 

c. Yearbook-Cover artwork was done by students and has been selected! Photos 

from all school events so far has been collected (keeping social distance in 

mind). Order date for yearbooks is March.  

d. Magnificent Monday’s-Mondays for 6 weeks-sign up link goes live 1/4/22  

e. Art Show-Date moved to March 31, 2022. Families will be welcome to come in 

and enjoy this event in two groups according to their last names: A-M 6:00-6:45 

N-Z 7:00-7:45. The raffle drawing will be done the morning of April 1. 2022.  

f. Staff appreciation  will be in March.  

g. Running Club to begin in April.  

h. Field Day will be June 2, 2022.  

 

** Next meeting March 7, 2022** See you there! 

 


